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Dear Parents and/or Legal Guardians,  
 
I am thrilled to have your child in 

my class this year! I have so many 
fun activities planned and I cannot 
wait to get to know you and your 
child! Each month, I will be sending 
out a monthly newsletter to keep you 
updated with what is going on in my 
classroom! Happy August! 

 
Sincerely, 

Ms. Madsen 


